
 A Message from Mrs Wathen and Mr Spink

Good afternoon everyone. It has been another busy and action-packed week here
at Ebor Gardens. The children are getting “stuck in” to their learning and really
enjoying the challenges that their new year groups and curriculum are bringing.
 A big thank you to those parents who joined our Parent Information sessions this
week. We want you all to be aware of learning and routines in school. Don’t forget,
there is also a link to the Phase Newsletters on the newsletter email so that you
can remind yourself what your child is learning each half-term. 
Next week, we have our first football match at Victoria Primary. Across this year we
will be taking part in quite a few different sporting adventures with our friends at
Victoria. Finally, can we just remind you to ensure you don’t send any nuts or
products containing nuts into school with your children for lunch or for snacks. We
do have some members of our school community who are allergic to them. 
Have a great weekend. See you on Monday!

N - 91% RBT - 83% RDO - 99%

1AD - 92% 1MM - 88% 2HW - 100%

2RK - 95% 3JH - 98% 3NB - 92%

4CS - 100% 4RM - 92% 5NP/LW - 96%

5HW - 95% 6FA - 91% 6LB - 97%
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Whole School attendance
this week is 94%.
We are aiming for 96%+

Biscuit Bears: 2HW & 4CS
Extra Play (97%+): RDO, 2HW, 3JH,
4CS, 6LB
Pizza Party (100%): 2HW, 4CS



Friday 27th September 2024 - Macmillan Afternoon Tea (2:30pm)
Tuesday 22nd October 2024 - Autumn Discos

Friday 25th October 2024 - School closes for half term
Monday 4th November 2024 - School opens for Autumn 2

Thursday 14th November 2024 - Nurses in school - Flu Vaccine
Friday 15th November 2024 - Nurses in school - Flu Vaccine 

Friday 15th November 2024 - Children in Need
Tuesday 19th November 2024 - Parent Consultations

Wednesday 20th November 2024 - Parent Consultations
Monday 9th December 2024 - Pantomime in school
Wednesday 11th December 2024 - Christmas Fair

Thursday 12th December 2024 - Christmas Dinner and Jumper day
Friday 20th December 2024 - School closes for Christmas (1pm)

Tuesday 7th January 2025 - School reopens for Spring term












